

ATTINGAL EDUCATIONAL DISTRICT
STANDARD X
ENGLISH-WS-7
PROJECT TIGER

Read the passage from the memoir 'Project Tiger' and answer the questions that follow.

In a village called Notun Gram we found suitable bamboo grove to film the first meeting between Goopy and Bagha and the appearance of the tiger. Mr. Thorat reached the shooting location with the tiger. There were about twenty five people in the location. A few local people took our permission to go with us to watch how we tackled the tiger. The cage on the lorry was covered. When the cover was removed we were surprised to see not one, but two well-fed and robust tigers. 'I decided to play it safe, 'Mr Thorat explained.' If one doesn't get it right, we can use the other.' We mounted the camera on its tripod and placed it so that it faced the bamboo grove. The audience was instructed to get behind the camera and to stand as far back as possible. We had to stay relatively close to the bamboo grove, and Goopy and Bagha too, had to be within yards of the camera, for it was necessary to have at least one shot that showed them together with the tiger.

- 1. Why was the film crew surprised when the cover on the cage was removed?
- 2. 'I decided to play it safe.' Who made this statement?
- 3. Why did Mr. Thorat bring two tigers instead of one?
- 4. Say true or false.

There were about thirty five people in the shooting location.

5. Fill in the blank.

Mr.Thorat, 'If one doesn't get it right, we can use the other.'
Mr. Thorat said that

- 6. Identify the word from the passage which means 'strong and healthy.'
- 7. What were the instructions given to the audience?

8. This is an advertisement prepared by one of the students of standard 10. There are some errors in it. **Edit** them.

NEED TRAINED RAVENS ALFRED HITCHCOCK FILM COMPANY

We are in search of a wide varaity(a) of well trained ravens for our new project 'Birds'.

The company assure(b) a reasonable amount as reward to those which (c) can supply trained ravens. You may visit our studio at (d) 23, April between 10 am and 5 pm.

FOR MORE DETAILS YOU MAY CONTACT 99999999999.

- 9. Write the sentence patterns of the sentences given below. One has been done for you.
 - Eg: Thorat visited Bharat Circus. (Subject (S) + Verb (V) + Adverbial (A))
 - a) My brother gave me a pen.
 - b) They painted the wall red.
 - c) Mr.Thorat reached the shooting location.
 - d) Abhinav placed the flower on the table.